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  The heart of the city, downtown continues to make          

incredible progress on its goals of rehabilitation.  The St.     

Joseph Downtown Community Improvement District uses 

its resources to help to establish those goals and improve  

the viability of the downtown community.  Downtown is the 

cultural center of a community and creating a healthy      

environment is essential for the growth and prosperity of 

the entire community.     

  The St. Joseph Downtown Community Improvement      

District was formed on September 6, 2011 as a special    

taxing district to provide funding for capital improvements,           

beautification, marketing and business assistance in the 

downtown area.  Funding for the St. Joseph Downtown Community Improvement     

District is derived by a half cent sales tax and a property tax equivalent to fifty cents per 

one hundred dollars of valuation on downtown property.  The total tax that was generat-

ed in the fiscal year that ended on June 30, 2018 was $99,677.  

  The money generated by the tax was utilized by the board of directors to pay for several 

projects in the central business district helping to maintain and improve the creative 

and growing economic atmosphere.  In the year 2017 -2018, the district contributed 

$45,048 toward cultural and economic activities assisting in the continued development 

of downtown.  

  We welcome tourists and citizens from the community to downtown St. Joseph, the    

cultural center of our community.   We encourage individuals to stroll down the historic 

streets and marvel at the marvelous architecture that  has been or is being brought 

back to life, interact with the individuals that have made the urban core of the city their 

home and enjoy being entertained with all the events, artwork, unique shops and locally 

owned restaurants that we have to offer.  

  Thank you for reading about all the great projects funded by the St. Joseph Downtown 

Community Improvement District in 2017 -2018.  
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